
TOWN OF SMITHFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED ANNUAL BUDGET FOR 
FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 

 

The Public is hereby notified that the Budget Officer of the Town of Smithfield, in accordance with N.C. 

General Statute, Chapter 159, has submitted to the Town Council a copy of the proposed budget for the 

fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023. A copy of the proposed budget can be found on 

the Town’s website at https://www.smithfield-nc.com and can be reviewed in the Office of the Town 

Clerk. 

The Town Council of the Town of Smithfield has called for a public hearing to be held on June 7, 2022 at 

7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Council Chamber located at 350 East Market Street, Smithfield, NC, for the 

purpose of receiving comments on the proposed budget. Comments can be submitted to the Town Clerk 

via email at shannan.parrish@smithfield-nc.com or via mail at Town of Smithfield, Attn: Shannan Parrish, 

P O Box 761 Smithfield, NC 27577 on or before June 3, 2022. 

In accordance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the Town of Smithfield does not 

discriminate on the basis of disability in conducting its meetings. Individuals with disabilities who require 

auxiliary aids or services other than accommodations for effective communication and participation in a 

meeting may contact the Town Clerk at (919) 934-2116 ext. 1108. Request should be made 72 hours prior 

to the meeting. 

This the 25th day of May, 2022 
TOWN OF SMITHFIELD 
By: M. Andy Moore, Mayor 
       Michael L. Scott, Town Manager/Budget Officer 
 

https://www.smithfield-nc.com/

